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The Van Buren Town Council held its regular meeting Wednesday, December 4, 2024 at 7:00 PM at the Van Buren Town Hall. Council President Jerry Caudill called the meeting to order with the Pledge of Allegiance. Council member Katie Freeburn motioned to approve previous meeting minutes; council member Mark Towery seconded. The minutes were approved as submitted.

POLICE: Marshall Skyler Beard reported that he has been going through policies. He discussed the possibilities of making the ordinances digital. There will be a demo tomorrow county-wide for a new CAD system.

UTILITIES: Utility Supervisor reported that both plants are running well. Quality Repair finished pump 1. Christmas decorations have been put up. One light pole was not working, Donnie has a ticket in for it to be fixed. The generator is leaking coolant and will need to be repaired. Mark motioned to approve that quote; Katie seconded. 3-0. 

The next meeting on December 18th will be canceled. Along with the following meeting January 1st, 2025, because of the holiday.

The council signed the Salary Docket.
Katie motioned to approve APVs; Mark seconded. 3-0.
Katie motioned to adjourn the meeting; Mark seconded. 3-0. There being no other business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:31 PM.
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